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Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

Tues 2nd July  Sports Day 

Tues 9th July Judging Bee comp 

Thurs 11th July School Transition 
day 

  

Diary Dates 

 
 
 

 
The Pre-Schoolers enjoyed another 

fun filled Forest School session this 

week. With lots of climbing,          

balancing, jumping and very excit-

ingly potion making. Which involved 

water, sticks, dirt, and leaves! We 

can’t wait until our next session. Our 

older children, who will be transi-

tioning to nursery in September, 

have been enjoying having the oppor-

tunity to independently explore the 

nursery garden in readiness for this. 

 Sign of the week 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Ebony’s puppies  
came  to meet us  
yesterday.  
The children        
enjoyed  
lots of  cuddles. 
 
 
 
  

Tapestry closes this academic year on Monday        

1st July. After this date there will be a break sending 

photos and videos to you. 

Tapestry will resume in  September for the returning   

children. 

SUMMER FESTIVAL 

 

Saturday  20th July 

Details to follow 

 

Foxes have just finished their visits to the woods and had 
some lovely learning experiences. Squirrels will be visit-
ing the woods next for 4 weeks. The first session will be 
next Wednesday 19th June, then 26th, Wednesday 3rd 
July and the last one will be Wednesday 10th July.                                        
Please dress your child in appropriate clothing. On this 
day you do not need to send in a snack your child will be 
provided with a snack and hot chocolate at the woods. 


